From: Kent Beyda <jazzfan5@att.net>

Sent time: 05/12/2020 03:28:48 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Comment
Hi Ms. Nguyen,

I am requesting an extension of the 45 day comment period on the Hollywood Center Project. In this time of pandemic many
people do not have the time to devote to exploring the issues around what I feel will be a major disruption to our way of life in

Hollywood. Thank you for your time.

Kent Beyda



